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Exhibitions emerging   
 
While it might be off to a quiet start, Big Voices: children’s art matters is open now in 
Philip Bacon Heritage Gallery! It won’t be long before slq Gallery reopens too, with Cut 
Copy: Brisbane music posters 1977–87 taking to the stage on Monday 28 September. 
 
Both galleries will be open for two sessions daily (10am–1pm and 2–5pm). Visitors can 
book a ticket ahead of time, and walk-ins are also welcome pending available capacity 
in the gallery when they arrive. 
 
Thank you to everyone involved — reopening the galleries has been a huge effort from 
teams across the library. 
 
 

A surprise visit 
 
Queensland Health conducted an impromptu audit of our COVID procedures over the 
weekend. It’s a timely reminder for us all to ensure we are following safety processes 
closely while we’re in the workplace. 
 
 

Onsite events on the horizon 
 
A lot of thought has gone into how we can safely run public-facing events in the new 
COVID-19 environment. Our COVID-Safe Event Plan, a supplementary document to 
our COVID-Safe Site Plan, outlines the key considerations and requirements.  
 
We held our first venue hire event since the building closed in March last Thursday. 
From all reports, everything went smoothly. It will be great to see the building bustle 
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back to life over the coming months. The health and safety of our staff and visitors 
remains our top priority. 
 
 
Vicki 


